
WEEK #2 CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
Construction began in Seckner Alley on Monday, March 27, and should last about three weeks. Sewerline       
installation in Walnut Street is on schedule as described on the calendar on back.
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The image at right shows what crews are dealing with in Seckner Alley (gas, electric and water lines, 
multiple sewer services, sewer main, cable and electric conduit) 

The Vac truck backed into the alley with inches to 
spare on both sides

Digging the bursting pit in Walnut Street around 
existing utilities



WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT NEXT

• September–October 2017 
 In Pine Street from the alley to Walnut 
 Street, Utilities will replace the existing 

4-inch waterline with 400 feet of new 
 8-inch waterline.

• January–March 2018
 Utilities will abandon two old water lines in 

Walnut Street and install 550 feet of new 
waterline from College Avenue to 

 Linden Street.

WHO TO CALL and WHERE TO LOOK

• JAY ROSE, Utilities Project Manager
 jmrose@fcgov.com, 970-224-6106

• TIM MCTAGUE, Utilities Project Manager
 tmctague@fcgov.com, 970-310-5980

• Utilities website: fcgov.com/walnut-street-project

Auxiliary aids and services are available for persons with disabilities. V/TDD: 711 
Esta información puede ser traducida, sin costo para usted, 970-212-2900.

THE SCHEDULE
Sewer line replacement in Walnut Street and Seckner Alley

Utilities will abandon the old clay sewer pipe and install 306 lineal feet of new 8-inch sewerline in Walnut 
Street from Mountain Avenue to Seckner Alley. 

The old 6-inch clay sewerline in Seckner Alley also will be replaced beginning March 27 with an 8-inch sewer. A 
trenchless technology known as ‘pipe bursting’ will be used because open excavation in such a narrow alley 
is very difficult. Spot excavations will occur to identify and reconnect active sewer services, with no expected 
service disruptions to businesses.

• Work on the hotel frontage will not extend beyond its boundary fencing during our construction timeline.
• Walnut Street will remain open. Westbound traffic on Walnut will be closed from Mountain to Linden –
 no right turn from Mountain onto Walnut.
• Sewer systems for businesses in the area will not be affected.
• Pedestrian access will remain open at all times.
• Signage will be placed and labeled as needed for safety of crews, business owners and the public.


